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ISSUE

DVRC
BRIEFS

DVRC Study Session                               
Tuesday, February 1

Read Hall
10:00 am

Brad Fitch John Denver/
Gordon Lightfoot Tribute Concert

Saturday, February 5
Read Hall
2:00 pm

DVRC Board Meeting                             
Tuesday, February 8

Read Hall
10:00 am

Dreamland Villa Pot Luck                      
Thursday, February 17

Read Hall
5:00 pm

Concert Under the Stars 
with Cold Shott

Sunday, February 20
Farnsworth Bandshell

5:30 pm

Happy Hour                                              
Friday, February 25

Read Hall
4:00 pm

For more events, 
see the calendar in this issue or go to 

www.Dreamlandvilla.org

ELECTION OF NEW BOARD MEMBERS
The election is to be held on February 8, 2022 at Read Hall in Room 9 (Computer Room), 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  You must present your 

Kee Card to vote.  There are four candidates for three seats and your vote does matter.
Absentee ballots will be available during regular DVRC office hours until February 7, 2022.  You must personally be present to vote.  If you 

are physically unable to come to the office you may call and arrangements will be made to bring the ballot to you.
Please support these fine people who have graciously volunteered their time to serve our community and VOTE!!!

Debra Bunten
I believe I am offering new creativity and a 

more meaningful dialog to move DVRC for-
ward. I believe I’ve shown my ability to think 
for myself and present to others. I believe it’s 
past time that the Board should motivate and 
bring excitement to DVRC residents.

Challenges remain. Getting more residents 
involved to financially support our 55+ age 
restricted community. Doing away with the 
divide and make all Residents welcome to 
Study Sessions and Board Meetings. There 
are many out there who have some wonder-
ful ideas and skills that can be shared with 
DVRC. I need the younger generation to join 
me in these endeavors. Sadly, we are losing 
the generations before us and it’s imperative 
that our younger generation starts stepping up 
or we will lose our treasured DVRC. Our old-
er generations have cared and supported our 
beloved Dreamland for years and it’s our turn.

I want to thank my friends and mentors 
who are pulling me out of the background 
into the forefront. I’m looking forward to 
this educational journey of service. I may be 
the youngest sitting on the Board of Direc-
tors but I’m here for all. I have brought many 
new ideas to the Board and I strongly want to 
encourage others to do the same. We are all 
needed in our community.

I have been in Dreamland for nine years.  
This is my 3rd time living in Dreamland. 
After my first month I was in love with the 
community. The quiet, peaceful atmosphere; 
clean, tidy neighborhood; no parked cars on 
the street; no kids was all so refreshing. I felt 
safe and I was home. I was a renter on two 
occasions and was asked to move due to the 
selling of the rental property. That was the last 
straw... I am purchasing house number three.  

I was born and raised in Austin, Texas 
and started my work career at an early age. 
I worked for some years for a US Senator.  I 
then worked for a couple of attorneys getting 
their account payables in order.  I married, 
relocated to California and landed in Santa 

Rosa where we started a successful business.  
My duties were accounting and payroll.  I 
relocated to Arizona a few decades ago and 
started another successful business.  My du-
ties remained the same.

Thank you for the encouragement and sup-
port I have received from one and all. I can’t 
think of a better time for me to run for the 
Board of Directors while I still have mentors 
and teachers to lead me down the path. 

Steve Malone
My wife Marcia and I purchased our home 

in Dreamland Villa in March of 2017. Since 
purchasing the property we have remodeled 
both the inside and the exterior, including 
Landscaping. We, like many others in Dream-
land Villa, are snowbirds and come down in 
the fall and return to Nebraska in the spring. 

I have been retired for 11 years from the 
Nebraska Department of Agriculture, where 
I was the administrator of the Department’s 
Division of Weights of Measures. I managed 
this program for over 35 years. Duties in-
cluded the supervision of twenty staff mem-
bers who were located throughout the state 
of Nebraska, prepared, and managed bud-
gets, developed legislation, along with the 
rules and regulations to implement legisla-
tion and managed regulatory actions. I have 
participated in and served as Chairperson of 
both my Regional and National Association, 
which developed model technical standards 
for measurement equity. 

My wife and I have owned three duplex 
rental properties which we managed and 
maintained on our own. I am proud to say 
that I served my country in the United States 
Marine Corps and served a tour of Duty in 
Okinawa and Vietnam.

My years of regulatory experience has 
taught me how to work together with others.

Anthony Pagano
My bride of 43 years and I  journeyed to 

California from the east coast in 1982. We 
lived in three different counties; Orange, San 

Diego & Contra Costa.  While it was a great 
place to live, it became quite expensive and 
oppressive at the last, so we moved to Mesa/
Dreamland Villa last April.  We are extreme-
ly happy here; great people, safe streets and 
well-kept homes. 

I served on the Bay Harbor Park Home 
Homeowners Association  for five years at 
our last residence in Northern California;  
one year as director, two as Treasure and 
two as president. During that time our board 
instituted conservative investments spe-
cifically designed for HOA’s, implemented 
significant cost reduction programs and im-
proved management oversight. Our efforts 
forestalled any dues increases during that 
time. Our projections were no dues increases 
for another 5 years.

Our current Dreamland Villa Board is 
tasked with navigating through both current 
and future financial difficulties. While sig-
nificant, elimination of both short-term dues 
increases and long- term dues reduction are 
possible.

With your trust and guidance, I wish to 
join our board and collectively resolve both 
issues.

Earline Parham
Earline Parham is a native of South Caro-

lina and has lived in Mesa since 1987.  She 
worked at the Boeing Company from 1987 
to 2010 as a Technical Engineering Special-
ist.  Earline’s education includes an AA and 
a BS in Behavioral Science from the Western 
Int’l University of Phoenix.  She has earned 
a Certificate as a Family Development Spe-
cialist from Mesa United Way and a Cer-
tificate of Completion in the Dale Carnegie 
Course in Effective Communications and 
Human Relations. 

Earline has served as a volunteer within 
the Mesa community in many capacities, in-
cluding Mesa United Way, Mesa Child Crisis 
Center, Martin Luther King Fr. Committee, 
United Food Bank, Buffalo Soldiers of AZ.

Anthony PaganoDebra Bunten Earline ParhamSteve Malone
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FIND US ON FACEBOOK!
Friends in Dreamland Villa II

WHERE RETIREMENT DREAMS COME TRUE!
DREAMLAND VILLA CITIZEN

Mary Newkirk, Editor
The Dreamland Villa Citizen is a monthly newspaper produced 

for the Dreamland Villa Retirement Community by
Miller Media Services.

DREAMLAND VILLA RETIREMENT COMMUNITY
320 N. 55th Place, Mesa, AZ 85205 • Tel: 480-832-3461
Fax: 480-832-7585 • Website:  www.dreamlandvilla.org

STAFF
Diane Fisher – Office Manager
Mary Newkirk – Bookkeeper & Communications
Russell Burkhammer – Maintenance Foreman
Jeff Childers – Maintenance
Christina Martinez  – Maintenance
Lena Presto  – Maintenance

Deadline for submissions is the 10th of the month; email
Mary Newkirk, Editor at communications@dreamlandvilla.org. 

For advertising information call Miller Media Services 
Tel (480) 361-4431• Fax (480) 347-9167 

ads@millermediaservices.com
The Dreamland Villa Citizen is provided to the community 
by Miller Media Services at no cost to DVRC or its residents 
through the support of its advertisers. Due to the limited 
amount of available space, all submitted material may be 
edited or omitted as deemed necessary by the publisher and 
community club representatives.

60TH ANNIVERSARY GALA
By Christie Robbins
On behalf of the 60th Anniversary Gala Committee we’d like to thank all of the following sponsors for their donations…..

these gifts made for some very nice Chance Auction baskets as well as, door prizes!!  
Springs Realty
Tad Management
HRH Construction
Dreamland Singles Club
Vito’s Italian Restaurant 
Red White and Brew
Superstition Springs Golf Club

Painted Mountain Golf Resort
Chase Nails
Flancer’s
On the Border
BJ’s Brewhouse
Sourdough Pizza
Tom’s Barbecue

JJ Madison’s
PF Chang’s
Desert Peaks Bar and Grill
Sinclair Travel
Joy Rides AZ
Shade Tree Golf
Cap’n Ron’s Fish & Chips

Also, we’d like to take this opportunity to thank the many volunteers for their donations, skills and, generous gift of time. 
We couldn’t do it without you! 

Just a note, this article is being submitted just weeks prior to the Gala happening on January 29 due to the submission dead-
line for the February Citizen.  Please look for ALL the exciting details in the March edition of the Citizen. We just wanted 
to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support and participation in making the 60th Anniversary Gala possible.

Did You Know?

Did you know that DVRC offers a quarterly payment plan? 
Call (480) 832-3461 for more information. 
Did you know that DVRC needs your age verification form 

filled out each year? 
Did you know that you must sign in and out when entering 

or leaving a facility or activity?
Did you know that you should wear a mask when around 

others if you are not vaccinated? 
Did you know that DVRC has three pools and two spas for 

your enjoyment? 
Did you know that DVRC has a lending library and puzzles 

to work on at Read Hall?

Community
Garage Sale

Let's get our 2022 spring cleaning done early.  Start 
going through all the stuff  you haven't used in a while to 
get ready for the Dreamland Villa Community Garage/ 
Carport Sale.

Get signs posted at 
the end of our street 
and in front of your 
house. 

It would be great if 
several of the homes 
participated in this 
event.

February
11th - 12th

As a full-time real estate professional, I can
guarantee you a worry-free transaction.  I am
regularily trained, highly knowledgable and

dedicated to bringing you quality service.  I will
provide you the necessary expertise and 

guidance to help you in any way I can.
 

You can count on me to behave with the 
highest level of professionalism and 

deliver on the promises I make!

YOU CAN EXPECT NOTHING LESS THAN
SUPERIOR PROFESSIONALISM

SRS,SRES, RENE, REALTOR
Direct 602-620-4263 

Email JulieRickliRealtor@gmail.com
    website www.JulieRicki.com

 

Better Homes and Gardens /SJ Fowler Real Estate 
6360 E Brown Rd 103, Mesa, AZ 85205

Julie Rickli

EXPECT BETTER! 

LET ME HELP YOU ACHIEVE THE
RESULTS YOU DESIRE.

©2021 Better Homes and Gardens® Real Estate LLC. A Realogy Company. All rights reserved. Better Homes and Gardens®
Real Estate is a registered trademark owned by Meredith Corporation, licensed to Better Homes and Gardens® Real Estate
LLC . An Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Office is Independently Owned and Operated.  If

your property is currently listed with another real estate broker, this is not intended as a solicitation.
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BOOK REVIEW
By Anita Thompson

This Tender Land  by William Kent Krueger
Another book I couldn’t put down. This story is set in 1932 

during the depression when a lot of people are struggling. 
Odie, who is 12, and his older brother Albert, who is 16, are 
orphans.  Although they are white, they are sent to an Indian 
school in southern Minnesota.  It is NOT a nice place.  The 
couple who run it and some of their workers are cruel to the 
children.  There is one teacher, Mrs. Frost, who is kind and 
she has a young daughter Emmy who the boys befriend. Also 
in the story is Mose who is an Indian boy whose tongue was 
cut out after his parents were killed. Mrs. Frost is killed in a 
tornado, her husband had died a few years before her.  These 
4 children run away and the book is about their adventures, 
as told by Odie, as they canoe down the rivers looking for 
safety, a place to belong and peace.  The people they encoun-
ter, some good, some bad, are very interesting. Each child 
has a different dream, but together they are a family and re-
ally look out for each other. There are lots of twists and turns 
in the story.  A lot of surprises but a real feeling of how the 
magnificent American landscape connects us all, haunts our 
dreams and makes us whole.

I highly recommend this book.  This is the first time I have 
recommended a second book by an author. This is quite dif-
ferent from most of Krueger’s books but well worth the read.

by Lewis (Lew) Hooser                                                                                                           
Well here we are again. It’s already 

February and we are preparing for elec-
tions in March. The following are folks 
that have stepped up to the plate to offer 
their services. It’s a brief summary of 
some very talented people. Also before 
you start reading, please make a note to 
yourself: 

Elections: March 8, 2022, voting 
times are from 9AM-4PM. 

Annual Meeting: Tuesday, March 
8, 2022, at 1:00 pm. At Help Services   
Please plan to attend!  

Hello, my name is Barbara Morgan, I 
have been a resident of Velda Rose Es-
tate’s since 2009 and have volunteered 
at Help Services for a few years now. I 
feel Help Services provides a very im-
portant service to the Dreamland and 
Velda Rose Estates communities and 
would like to expand my contribution 
by serving on the board. In addition to 
my desire to give back, I offer a com-
puter background. Over the course of 
my working career, I was involved with 
the testing and implementation of three 
major computer systems, as well as, 
training and supporting users.  Now that 
Help Services has been computerized, I 
feel I have something more to offer.

Hello, my Name is Mike Miller, I’ve 
lived in Dreamland Villa since Novem-

ber 2017, moving here upon retiring, 
although I’ve lived in Mesa all my life. 
I’ve worked in construction, worked for 
Motorola and owned businesses of my 
own. The last business was a Water & 
Ice store. I truly love the interaction I get 
working with and talking to people. I’ve 
been associated with Help Services for 
three years. I was the maintenance tech-
nician for Help Services for a few years, 
but felt I could do much more by being 
on the board of directors. My present 
position is chairman of inventory, build-
ing and grounds. I’ve seen a lot of good 
positive changes in our organization and 
truly hope I can continue on to serve as a 
board member. Thank you.     

Hello, my name is Betty Maynard, 
since I’ve been a volunteer at Help 
Services for the past number of years, 
I want to continue on with my duties 
to Dreamland Villa and Velda Rose Es-
tate’s as a board member. I also want 
to say “thank you” to Help Services for 
all the equipment I have borrowed. It 
was really a blessing to me. Hopefully, 
you will put a check mark next to my 
name so I can continue on as a volun-
teer board member.

Hello, my Name is Judy Walkin, I 
have worked in the health care field for 
26 years.  I have had many titles within 
the various organizations; Executive 
Assistant to the President; Administra-
tive Coordinator; appointed Secretary 
to the Board of Trustees. In my early 
years with the health care organiza-
tion it was my responsibility to assist 
the board of trustees and the executive 
team. As time went on as Administra-
tive Coordinator, I was responsible for 
all financial aspects of the organization, 

negotiated and contracted for techni-
cal support systems and recruitment of 
office personnel. I have volunteered at 
Help Services for the many years and 
enjoy meeting and help those individu-
als needing our assistance, thank you.   

A note from our president Ms. Patty 
Thorpe. Right now we are looking for 
people who will step forward to join 
our team as one of our Board of Direc-
tors! Elections are the second Tuesday 
in March. So, now is the time for you to 
contact one of us on the board or stop 
in and let us know that you are inter-
ested in joining our team. Even though 
your name will not appear in this month 
article it will be in next months. We 
not only have a lot of fun but, we get 
into some very interesting conversa-
tions and ideas to create new services 
for Dreamland Villa and Velda Rose 
Estates while maintaining our current 
services. I know we have a lot of very 
talented people from both communi-
ties and we really could use all those 
creative talents at Help Services. Why 
not give it some serious consideration? 
we know you will really enjoy helping 
us out. Thank you. By the way check 
us out at our web page, www.HelpSer-
vicesInc.org. Our phone number is 
480-985-6021, for appointments to dis-
cuss memorials and any other questions 
you might have. Address is 5210 E. 
University Drive Mesa, AZ 85205. Our 
services is only available to Dreamland 
Villa & Velda Rose Estates folks. 

Now from the desk of this news boy 
and our president Patty Thorpe and the 
upcoming new and old board members, 
“thank you for all your generous dona-
tions and memorials”. 

Volunteer Highlight
By Cyn Munday
We need to give a shout out of thanks to our dozens and 

dozens of volunteers! We could never survive without them.
Patty Thorp and Richard Schlagenhaft moved to Dream-

land in 2006. They have been ‘snowbirds’ who fly south 
from Wisconsin each year. Not only have they both volun-
teered more times than you can count, but they have been 
huge supporters of activities and events. It’s important to re-
member that when you attend events and activities, you are 
showing your support to the community, as well, and it is 
appreciated--especially by those who have poured their ef-
forts into the event.

Patty has served on the Board of Directors and currently 
runs Help Services. She has been a tremendous volunteer 
over the years, running pancake breakfasts, the monthly pot-
lucks and other activities.  

Richard prefers to work in the background. His expertise 
as an electrician has helped Dreamland more times than you 
can count. He has always been helpful and kind and most 
generous. 

We appreciate Patty and Richard and all they have done 
over the years to help Dreamland. Thank you and thanks to 
all of you who support our community.

VOLUNTEERING JUST GOT EASIER!

LEGAL SERVICES
TAX PREPARATION
Personal, Farm & Business
lAll Federal & State lE-File
File from AZ - Leave Later

“Our tax preparation cost is normally half
of national companies. Let us give you a quote.”

CPA with 48 years
tax experience

DALE R. THORSON
Attorney, CPA

 ATTN: 99% of you do not understand or have 
correct estate plan documents

Probate Avoidance-Without A Trust-
New Arizona Laws-What AZ Attorneys don’t 
want you to know-Living Trusts-Wills-Power 

of Attorney-Probate-Real Estate 
and Business Entities.

AZ Attorney 38 Years  l CPA 48 Years
Evening & Weekend Appointments

(480) 641-3000
31 S. 63rd St. #2 Mesa

(SE Corner of Main & 63rd St. 1/2 mile west of Power Rd.)

dale@dalethorson.com
Web Address: www.dalethorson.com

By Gene Miller
A new online program that was developed for our website 

helps connect volunteers with event organizers.  Do you vol-
unteer now?  Or maybe you have thought about it, but didn’t 
know how to get involved?  Now you have a way to tell 
organizers what your interests are.  The program also shows 
you what you are volunteering for and provides contact in-
formation for others involved with the same event.

Event organizers have tools to help them find volunteers 
and organize events.  Events are saved so if the event is put 
on again the past information is available for the new event.

Access is easy; just click the link on the website home 
page (dreamlandvilla.org).  Initially you need to register.  

The program will request information that it compares to 
the office records to verify who you are.  There are lots of 
opportunities to indicate your interests.  Then you save an 
email and password to provide secure access any time you 
want.  If you are involved with an upcoming event, you will 
be able to see others involved and what you will all be doing.  
Maybe next year your interests will change.  Just log in to the 
program and make the changes to your interests.

We know many of you are not able to access the online pro-
gram for a variety of reasons.  If you want to volunteer, we still 
want your input.  I bet you have a neighbor or friend with a com-
puter that would help you.  As a last option you can go to the of-
fice and fill out a form and we will enter the information for you.
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480-227-9245
480-984-9400 

Kent Norgard

List Your Home for as low 
as 2% Commission.

If John Barker sells it is 2%, Max if 2d realtor sells it  is 4%
List with the 3 person team ranked in top 1% of AZ 25 times.

Our professional photos showcase your home 
better than competitors.

Trust your big asset with Full Service Realtors 
with MN/N.D., /Wi roots.

Bill Barker John Barker 

Dreamland on the Go
Kathie Chismar
Sinclair Travel is resuming their popular motorcoach day trips. There is a trip to the 62nd 

annual Tubac Arts Festival on February 9.  Explore the Biosphere with a stop at a winery on 
February 16.  Go for adventure on a mystery trip on February 18.  There will also be a tour 
of the Big Room at Kartchner Caverns in the spring. We have a 3 day trip to Laughlin for 
St. Patrick’s Day March 16 to 18 and the Pacific Wine Coastal Country Cruise on the Grand 
Princess from September 26 to October 3, 2022.

All Sinclair motorcoach tours include a professional tour guide and a deluxe motorcoach. 
Sinclair Travel moved from their Main Street location and is now located at Val Vista and 

Southern.  The office is open by appointment only.  You can contact me at 480 830-6641 and 
I would be happy to assist you with all your tour and cruise bookings. 

POSSE CORNER
The Dreamland Villa Posse has been busy getting used to our new office 

across from the DVRC main office. If you’ve driven past the center park-
ing area you may also have noticed our patrol vehicles are now at the East 

end of the University Rd. parking lot next to the main office staff parking 
spaces. In addition, a new House Check form box will be placed below our 

mailbox by the Posse office door.
The Posse would like to thank Ron Tancrede for his 8 years of service to the Posse. He 

is stepping down as a patrol officer but will be a mentor for a while. We also want to thank 
Evie Salzman and Gloria Wilson for their service to us both as posse members and the DLV 
community.   We have vacancies for additional officers, so if you are considering a volunteer 
position, we will get you an application and discuss Posse service with you. You can call us 
at 602 877-8489 to request information or an application.  It’s a great way to get to know 
your neighbors in the Dreamland Villa community. 

We will be sending out a request for donations soon and we encourage you to contribute 
as you are able. The Posse has stepped up to the challenge by paying rent now for our new 
office. We are a non-profit service to the citizens of Dreamland Villa and we are volunteers. 
Every little bit helps as we have expenses: new uniforms; vehicle maintenance and now rent. 
Do what you can and we definitely appreciate you!

Tip of the month:
There are many street lights in this community that are not working. If you find this is the 

case of a light near you, please note the address, also a number at the base of the light pole.  
Call SRP, they will  track that particular pole on their grid and come out to repair.  Be aware 
of other street issues including clogged material blocking water runoff during storms. Not 
too often do we Arizona citizens have to deal with these issues but things happen quickly, 
don’t they?

DREAMLAND CAN BE A 
NIGHTMARE

If you’re working for us, that is.
Any successful company realizes that the most important asset they have are the em-

ployees. Unfortunately, Dreamland has fallen far short on this issue and we are now facing 
turnover in our office staff. Since we only have two employees, this is something that affects 
us deeply. Diane, who has done a terrific job with our 55+ Compliance issues, tendered her 
resignation because of her husband’s health and to take a better opportunity to permanently 
work from home. We appreciate all that she has done for Dreamland, and she will be missed!

We also ran the very real risk of losing Mary, whose experience with our accounting and 
The Citizen, as well as the community in general, is vital to running this business known 
as Dreamland Villa Retirement Community.  Fortunately, after Mary met with the Board 
in January, we have a very real understanding of the issues facing Dreamland. During that 
meeting, we identified areas of concern for our staff, and the changes we can make to im-
prove the working environment for all our employees. It’s that commitment that has given 
Mary the encouragement to work on this task with the Board, and we are excited that she has 
made that decision to do so.

It’s not just the Board’s work to make sure we aren’t providing a toxic, chaotic working 
environment to our employees. It’s our members, committee leads, class participants…actu-
ally, anyone who has come into the office or spoken to the Maintenance Staff demanding 
their needs be met immediately, or yelling at our staff about something that frustrates or 
causes anger. What has happened to us? Where is common courtesy and respect? Why is it 
okay to verbally abuse someone? 

Dreamland office’s purpose is to support the over 1,700 members who financially give to 
this community. If you have chosen not to provide your financial support because you don’t 
use the facilities, understand that the office is one of our facilities, so please seek your sup-
port elsewhere. This also means that patience and respect is the minimum expectation we ask 
of our members to give to our small staff so that everyone can get their requests answered. It 
means that if a sign is on the door to wear a mask, or limit the number of people in the office, 
then for goodness sake, do it. Don’t pound on the door demanding to be seen if the office is 
closed. It seems that for some reason, our society today has forgotten the golden rule: Treat 
others as you would like to be treated. WE MUST REINSTATE THE GOLDEN RULE IN 
OUR COMMUNITY IMMEDIATELY!

Over the course of this year and beyond, you will begin to see changes being made to help 
restore order and efficiency to address the needs of our community. Please be courteous and 
patient with these changes, embrace them and know that they are for the good of everyone 
so we can provide a positive working environment and retain good employees. If you have a 
suggestion or complaint, then send an email to a board member or drop a note in the sugges-
tion box at Read Hall. Gossip and rumors do not help Dreamland. It’s up to all of us to make 
this community a positive experience for everyone.

PAID ADVERTORIAL

A New Reverse Mortgage 
from Sun American 
Mortgage Company 

Offers a Brighter 
Outlook on Retirement!

This material is not provided by, nor was it approved by the Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD) or by the Federal Housing Administration (FHA). 

When Jane and Larry found themselves 
facing a series of unexpected events that 
left them with credit card debt and without 
the money they needed to comfortably 
retire, they didn’t have a lot of options. 
Jane could go back to work - but there 
wasn’t much in the area. Larry tried taking 
on some consulting work, but it was 
negatively affecting his health. The only 
realistic option they could see was to sell 
their retirement home in PebbleCreek. It 
felt like an impossible task.

Luckily, a neighbor suggested an 
alternative: a reverse mortgage. Jane and 
Larry’s credit card debt was not a part of 
their retirement plans, but Sun American 
Mortgage Company stepped in and helped 
turn a bad situation into an opportunity. 
With over 30 years of experience assisting 
Arizona seniors in similar situations, Sun 
American Mortgage is a leader in the 
Reverse Mortgage industry. Instead of 
selling their precious home in PebbleCreek, 
Jane and Larry were able to turn to the 
equity in their own home to pay off their 
credit card debt and get back on track with 
their retirement plans.

With their reverse mortgage line of credit, 
they can take money in and out of their 
home without recourse. They can make 
payments on their reverse mortgage if 

they want to, but also feel safe knowing 
that, in a pinch, no payment is required. 
They pay their property taxes, homeowners 
insurance and HOA fees as always. Jane 
and Larry have options. They can simply 
pay the interest, make a full payment 
every other month, make 2 payments 
every month, or never make a payment 
again. The reverse mortgage gave them the 
flexibility to live the future they envisioned 
even though their retirement plans didn’t 
go quite as planned.

Live the future you have 
planned. Call Parker Turk, 
CPA, CRMP or Rex Duffin, 
CRMP at Sun American 
Mortgage Company   

(480)467-1000
or toll-free at 1(800) 469-7383.
4140 E. Baseline Rd., Ste. 206, 
Mesa, Arizona 85206 

An equal housing opportunity company, member of 
the Better Business Bureau & the National Reverse 
Mortgage Lenders Association • Mortgage Banker 
License #BK7548 • NMLS #160265  
Parker Turk: LO-0912436 
• NMLS#267132 
Rex Duffin: LO-0911707 
• NMLS#169138
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GARAGE DOOR SERVICE

Senior/Military Discounts

480-641-2301

Your BEST CHOICE for Garage Door Repair  
and Spring Replacement

ontrackgd.com

Licensed | Bonded | Insured
ROC #324227

Dreamland Villa 
Retirement Community 

Board of Directors
January 11, 2022 10:00 a.m. Board of Directors Meeting 

Welcome:  Johna Sharp, President  
Pledge of Allegiance
Call to Order: 10 a.m. by Johna Sharp, President
Roll Call: Kathie Chismar, Secretary.  Present were Johna Sharp, Kim 

Rogers, Allees Cohrt Ward Jennings, Debra Bunten, Anthony Pagano, 
and Kathie Chismar.  A quorum was present. 

Ratification of Minutes:  Kathie made a motion to ratify the minutes 
from the December 8, 2021 Board Meeting Minutes.  The minutes were 
ratified. 

December Treasurer’s Report: Kim Rogers, Treasurer. Members may 
request a copy of current report from the office.

Office Manager Report:  A copy of the report is available in the office. 
Committee Reports: Copies of reports, if available, are on file in the 

office.
Old Business:
Town Hall Meeting:  Ward presented a review of the Town Hall meet-

ing that was held on January 8, 2022.  An article reviewing the results will 
be in the February Citizen.

New Business: 
By Law Amendment:  Non-voting Social Membership:  Johna read 

the by law that will allow persons 55 and older who live outside Dream-
land Villa to pay the annual fee to obtain a social membership.  Kathie 
made a motion to add Article XII, Membership and Dues to the bylaws at 
the Annual meeting for approval. The motion passed with 6 in favor and 
1 opposed. 

The motion incorrectly stated the change as Article XII.  It will be cor-
rected to show the change as Article XI at the annual meeting.

Annual Meeting:  Johna presented the agenda for the annual meet-
ing to the Board.  There is a DVRC Voter pamphlet that lists all the by-
law changes that will be presented to all attendees with the ballot for the 
changes, as well as a 2 page year in review financial report.  The other 
items on the agenda are ratification of minutes from previous meetings 
and presentation of the 2022 Directorial Candidates. 

Ad Hoc Committee – Mission, Vision and Values Committee:  Johna 
made a motion to create an ad hoc committee called Mission, Vision and 
Values Committee that would include as members Steve Malone, Earline 
Parham, Debra Bunten, and Anthony Pagano.  The motion was seconded 
and passed with 6 in favor and 1 opposed.  The committee will provide 
reports on their progress at all regular Board meetings.  

Assistant Treasurer’s Appointment:  Kathie made a motion to ap-
point Anthony Pagano as Assistant Treasurer.  The motion was passed 
unanimously. 

Ad Hoc Audit Committee Chairman Appointment: Johna requested 
advise and consent of the Board to appoint Dennis Zurbay.  The appoint-
ment was ratified without objection.  

Pianos and Organ:  TAD has requested that we remove the piano and 
organ from Farnsworth Hall.  There is also a piano in Read Hall.  Johna 
made a motion to post an ad to sell a piano and organ in the Citizen.  The 
motion was seconded and passed unanimously.  If there is no response, 
we will advertise publicly.  If there is no response we will donate the 
items. 

Annual Fee Update: Ward requested data for a Customer Base Analy-
sis.  It was agreed that we will discuss this at the February Study Session. 

Due to COVID, the office is open Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 
9 a.m. until noon.  Anyone can call the office and leave a message at any 
time.  The office will respond to messages and arrange appointments out-
side of the office hours according to the caller’s need. 

Adjournment:  11:39 a.m.
Submitted by Kathie Chismar, Secretary

Why Pay the Annual Fee? Dreamland 
Villa’s 55+ Status

By Johna Sharp, President
Keeping Dreamland Villa an age restricted com-

munity requires a concerted effort by DVRC’s office 
staff. Eighty-five percent of one staff member’s time is 
spent researching and updating the records that are re-
quired by Maricopa County to confirm our compliance 
with the Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and 
Housing for Older Person’s Act (HOPA) regulations. 
Compliance means retaining a notarized Age Affidavit 
for each home within the Dreamland Villa subdivision. 

Each year Maricopa County requires that DVRC 
complete a verification of this compliance. HOPA 
requires that we re-survey our residents every two 
years to ensure that 80% of our community’s homes 
are occupied by residents who are 55 years of age or 
older. The regulations are that one person residing in 
the residence must be at least 55 and no one 18 years 
or younger can live in the home for longer than 90 
consecutive days. There are special circumstances that 
allow for exceptions to this rule, but they must apply 
for a permit with Maricopa County. Residents should 
report violations to the office to ensure that we remain 
compliant with the HOPA regulations. Violations are 
reported anonymously to Maricopa County.

In 2021 there were over 600 homes that did not fill out 
Age Verification Affidavits. Part of the process is keep-
ing track of houses put up for sale. Our staff receives a 
report of MLS real estate listings on a regular basis. If a 
realtor lists a Dreamland home and does not state that it 
is in a 55+ community or that there are no fees involved, 
they contact the realtor to get the MLS listing corrected. 
They also provide the title company with the DVRC Age 
Verification Affidavit stating that it must be signed and 
notarized at the time of sale. If the form is not returned, 
our staff must track it down or contact the new owner 
to get one. If the home is sold by owner or deeded to a 
relative, then staff must track down that information and 
obtain the proper documentation.

Reports must be run regularly because our compli-
ance numbers can drop below 80% in just two months. 

Our database tracks the age verification dates and 
when the two-year date expires, additional research is 
needed to find out if the home is still owned by the 
same person or persons. Research includes a search 
of Maricopa County records to find out if there is 
an ownership change. And, if needed, a background 
check is conducted to see if at least one occupant is 55 
or older. If the new occupant cannot be identified and 
there is no response to staff inquiries, then the home is 
no longer compliant. This is a problem.

We need to know that you’re still living in Dream-
land Villa. When annual fee notices are mailed out, an 
Age Verification form is included. If you choose not 
to support DVRC, you need only input your name and 
date of birth on the paper and return it to the office.  If 
you support DVRC you can pay your annual fee on-
line at www.Dreamlandvilla.org or return the form to 
the office along with your payment. Please note that 
only the current year’s form and the original notarized 
affidavits are kept on file. All other verification docu-
ments are shredded and discarded. 

A large portion of our annual income is spent on 
personnel expenses. Staffing is required to main-
tain our compliance requirements as well as perform 
bookkeeping and maintenance responsibilities. DVRC 
cannot operate without your financial support. When 
you pay the annual fee of $190, you are not “joining” 
DVRC or joining a club. You are paying to support 
the staff required to maintain your community’s fa-
cilities and to retain your community’s age-restricted 
status. As a bonus, you get access to the pools, activi-
ties, and official meetings. You need to provide your 
financial support if you want to keep Dreamland Villa 
a senior citizen community for the enjoyment of all its 
residents.  If DVRC is not able to support itself, your 
facilities will erode, and the processes and programs 
required to retain our compliance will not be main-
tained. Even if our facilities are sold off, staffing and 
computer programs will still be required if we want 
to stay in compliance with the 55+ Status. Don’t wait 
until it’s too late. Support your community today.

January 8, 
Town Hall 
Meeting 

Take-Away
by Ward Jennings, Host and 

DVRC Board Director
Overwhelmingly the 160 resi-

dents who attended the Town Hall 
Meeting want Dreamland Villa to 
remain a 55+ age-restricted Com-
munity. Of those attendees, 139 had 
paid 2021 and/or 2022 annual fees.   

The following are the take-away 
points from the meeting’s attend-
ees and the surveys completed at 
the meeting.
•	 $100 was the most frequent 

annual amount attendees sug-
gested as a contribution to 

keep our Community 55+ age-
restricted.

•	 The Affidavit should be on a 
form separate from the Annual 
Fees renewal form.

•	 One “membership” should be 
offered to those supporting our 
Community’s 55+ Age-Restric-
tion and a different “member-
ship” offered those who wish to 
use the facilities and activities.

•	 Payment plan options should 
be better defined and commu-
nicated.   Attendees said they 
would be better able to pay the 
annual fee if “installment pay-
ments” were available. 

•	 Advise renters of the activities 
offered by DVRC.  

•	 Suggested more aggres-
sive  action be taken to get 
owners of rental properties to 
provide financial support to 
DVRC, suggesting rents be in-
creased $15 per month so rent-
ers could be offered a kee card.

•	 Rent out DVRC spaces, such 
as the parking lot.  

•	 Inform residents of the DVRC 
activities available in the sum-
mer and offer more evening 
activities.

•	 Keep the office open more 
hours, Monday through Fri-
day from at least 9 am to 1 pm 
AND one night at week. 

Additional observations: 
•	 The existential threat to the 

future of our Community is 
its declining financial support 
from our Community’s resi-
dents. The question, “How do 
we increase the residents’ fi-
nancial support for DVRC?” 
was not answered.

•	 The 160 attendees who at-
tended the meeting was an ex-
cellent turnout!  And exceeded 
the 100 Agendas and Surveys 
that were provided. Poor plan-
ning on my part. 
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I’ll help you find a Humana Medicare plan that fits your needs and your budget
A Humana Medicare Advantage plan gives you everything you get with Original Medicare, and may 
include additional benefits and services that matter to you. 

Call a licensed Humana sales agent
Gregory Sanchez
480-849-7317 (TTY: 711)
Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
gsanchez17@humana.com

*No obligation to enroll. 

TURNING 65 OR NEW TO MEDICARE?

Turn to me, your local licensed  
sales agent, for a free consultation*

A more human way 
to healthcare™
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COMPLETE
ESTATE PLAN PACKAGE

$795 This is the TOTAL
ONE TIME PRICE
Single or Married

Includes:
• Living Trust
• Pour Over Will
• General POA

• Healthcare POA
• Living Will
• Cmty Property 

Memo

• Hippa Forms
• AZ Quit Claim 

Deed

Attorney Prepared - Valid in all 50 states

Mature Asset Advisors Providing 
You Peace of Mind for 29 Years

Mature Asset Advisors, LLC is a wealth preservation and distribution 
firm providing expertise and personalized financial services to help 

you reach your retirement goal. 

428 S Gilbert Road, Suite 113
Gilbert, AZ 85296

www.matureassetadvisorsllc.com

Call 480-535-9655
To Schedule Your Free

Consultation

In the last 30 days...

Recently Sold
Highlights

$335,995

12
HOMES SOLD

24
AVERAGE DAYS

ON THE MARKET

AVERAGE
SOLD PRICE

* THE ABOVE LISTINGS DO NOT REFLECT THE MADSON TEAM’S LISTINGS ACTIVITY, BUT THAT OF THE MLS.

CONTACT ME TODAY TO SELL YOUR HOME, IN ANY CONDITION. I HAVE A 
LIST OF BUYERS FROM THE MIDWEST LOOKING FOR A 55+ COMMUNITY!

BETH MADSON
Keller Williams

320 .808 .6492
azpropertygal@gmail.com

Address Bed/Bath Sqft Sold Price COE
5339 E Duncan St 3 / 1.75 1,366 $257,000 01/18/22

5618 E Dodge St 2 / 1    969 $235,000 01/10/22

5940 E Boise St 3 / 2 1,366 $325,000 01/06/22

6010 E Duncan St 3 / 2 1,606 $338,000 01/04/22

6224 E Ellis St 2 / 2 2,366 $469,995 12/21/21

6513 E El Paso St 2 / 2 1,659 $370,000 12/20/21

DREAMLAND VILLA NEIGHBORHOOD SPECIALIST

HARRY MATHEWS 
Come join the fun – Wed. March 16th  

5:00  -  8:00 pm
Only $10

An excellent Vocalist, Saxophonist, 
Pianist & Guitarist - displaying a wide 

range of styles in a show - includes popu-
lar songs from the 1940's to the present. His 

unique blend of music is sure to please audi-
ences of all ages.

Harry's show is as diverse as his background, including 
a wide variety of musical styles, audience participation and 
comedy. He is best known for his "smokin' sax" style but is 
proficient on several instruments including piano, guitar and 
sax.

Tickets available at www.fhtheater.com or DVRC office 
(320 N 55th Pl.)
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CALL 480-288-0300 or VISIT SilverStarTheater.com
5247 E Brown Road • Mesa, AZ 85205
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ROCK • COUNTRY • OLDIES • BIG BAND

 

Jimmy Buffet Tribute • Feb 6
Classic Country • Mar 20
Beach Boys Tribute • Mar 30
Beatles Tribute • Mar 31

OUR SHOWS
Variety Show Spectacular
Solid Gold Rock n’ Roll
Malt Shop Memories
True Country

FEBRUARY 2022 MARCH 2022

31

LIVE SHOW & DINNER

Let’s Get Happy!
By Lynda Leix
Please join us in Read Hall on Friday, February 25 

for another Happy Hour. Carla Elliot will be tickling the 
ivories for your listening enjoyment and some of us may 
even get up and shake a leg! Carla plays a nice vari-
ety of music with a lot of 50’s and 60’s. And she keeps 
the volume down so that we can visit.  Root beer floats 
will be available for a donation. Festivities will start at 
4 and Carla will play till about 6. Bring whatever you 
would like to drink and get together with your friends 
and neighbors. Hope to see YOU there!

Minnesota Potluck
by Andrea Hill
I’m going to tell you a secret – Minnesotans are great 

cooks!  We have delicious food at our potlucks.  We meet at 
Read Hall on the second Thursday each month.  The next one 
is February 10.  Doors open at 5:15 pm and we eat at 5:30 
pm.  Bring a dish (with food in it) to serve eight to ten peo-
ple, your own plate and eating utensils. You may bring your 
own drink if you like, but coffee and tea will be provided. 

I will pass around pencils and slips of paper.  Whoever 
wants to can write down their guess for the Super Bowl win-
ner and the scores.  At the March Potluck I’ll give a prize to 
the lucky person who guessed the closest prediction.

From the DV Office dated August 27:  “Due to the increase 
in the number of cases of the virus in Arizona we ask that any 
unvaccinated people please wear masks while you’re inside 
any of the Dreamland Villa buildings.”

Organ Stop Pizza Update
Just a reminder that the sign-up sheet is in the office. You can call the office to 

reserve your spot!  Ph. 480 832-3461.  Please leave your telephone number so that 
we can get a hold of you if we have to cancel for any reason. We need at least 100 
people to have this special party. Organ Stop has good “infection protection” pro-
cedures in place.

The date, again, is February 24. We will meet in the parking lot of Organ Stop 
and doors will open about 10:45. Cost is $9.50 and includes a salad, all you can eat 
pizza and a special music program that includes a demonstration of how the organ 
works. Organ Stop is located on Southern just west of Stapley.
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877.477.3105
www.pifers.com

Attend our F R E E Attend our F R E E 
Midwest Land Seminars in Arizona!Midwest Land Seminars in Arizona!

DO YOU OWN DO YOU OWN 
FARMLAND?FARMLAND?

Minnesota • North Dakota 
South Dakota • Wisconsin • Other States

AttentionAttention

 Landowners!
 Landowners!

FRIDAY, MARCH 4 SATURDAY, MARCH 5

MONDAY, MARCH 7

BRUNCH SERVED BRUNCH SERVED

LUNCH SERVED

Gold Canyon Golf Resort
Gold Canyon, AZ

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Holiday Inn (Superstition Room)
Mesa, AZ

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

John Benson • Trusts & Estate Planning

Wyndam Grand Resort
Tuscson, AZ

11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Bob Pifer • Broker/Auctioneer
480.231.5258  |  bobpifer@outlook.com

LAND VALUES, RENTAL RATES,LAND VALUES, RENTAL RATES,
 TRENDS & MORE! TRENDS & MORE!  

Call Bob Pifer to RSVP to One of These Call Bob Pifer to RSVP to One of These 
Great Seminars or for Any Land Needs!Great Seminars or for Any Land Needs!

Invited Speaker!Invited Speaker!

Desert Walkers
by Jill Holleque
Our January walks included the Moon Walk trail at 

Usery Mountain Regional Park followed by a picnic 
lunch and an urban excursion to the USS Arizona Me-
morial Gardens at Salt River and lunch in a restaurant.

Remaining walks are:
February 4 at the Riparian Park in Gilbert with a 

picnic lunch.
February 18 at Fountain Hills followed by a restau-

rant lunch.
March 4 TBA
March 18 MCC Rose Gardens 
April final walk of season at Boyce Thompson Ar-

boretum with  a picnic lunch. Date TBA
We meet at 9 a.m in the Farnsworth Hall parking lot, 

unless otherwise announced.
Questions? Email Jill at jholleque@gmail.com

Dreamland Villa 
Quilting Club

by Becky Lamson
The quilt top in our pho-

to this month was made 
from a donation of several 
pieced blocks and the fab-
ric for the rest of the top.  
Becky Lamson finished 
the remaining blocks and 
stitched it together.  It was 
quilted by our long-arm 
operators Les Starks.

In December we donat-
ed 20 quilts to St Vincent 
De Paul to be given as 
Christmas gifts to families 
in need.  

Our first meeting in Jan 
we elected Becky Lamson 
President/Reporter, Faye 
Miller Vice president,  
Betty Sharpy Secretary 
and Rita Carlson Treasure.  Let us give them our support 
during 2022.  On the 3rd Thursday of each month a different 
members will be in charge of a special project .

We will be on our winter schedule meeting weekly on 
Thursday afternoons 1:00 to 3:00 pm at Read Hall.  We will 
remain on this schedule through June 2022. We will have 
quilt tops to piece or bindings to sew.   The 3rd Thursday of 
the Month is Special Project Day. You are always welcome 
to bring a project of your own to work on at any of the meet-
ings.

New and prospective members are always welcome.  If 
you desire, bring along an item for show and tell.  

If you have quilt club questions, contact Becky Lamson at 
480‑202‑7003, 

Quilters Quote: “Nobody starts out a perfect quilter.”

FUSED GLASS
by Dave Senke

Happy Valentines Day 
Need a special gift for that 
special someone?  Join us 
in fused glass and we can 
help you make one!  We can 
teach you how to create that 
one-of-a-kind gift in about 
30-45 minutes. We will only 
charge you for the material 
you use.

We have a great group of 
people in a fused glass and 
they are always willing to 
help.  They may even be 
able to help you find a proj-

ect.  We look forward to meeting you!
Please note that fused glass will now be open on Mon-

day nights from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM.  Our regular hours are 
Monday and Wednesday – 9:30 AM to 12:00 noon and 1:00 
PM to 3:00 PM.
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Dreamland Bowling League
By  Cyndy Munday
Bowling season is winding down. Our 

league plays until the end of March.  This is 
a senior league with handicaps which makes 
it fun to see how the teams rate against each 
other. This has been an interesting year.  With 
a lack of bowlers. it hasn’t been easy, but we 
are getting by. This year we took two weeks 
off for the holidays and returned to bowling on 
January 7th. 

A special thank you to Linda Herreman who 
volunteered to set up and served at our annual 
Christmas party.  It was a beautiful set-up and 
we had others who thought our set-up better 
than their own and wanted to participate as 
well.  Thanks again so much Linda!

TOP BOWLERS FOR DECEMBER
12/3   Jack Cregar 170; Harry Cole 178; Joan 

Pitts 159; Roy Pitts 166; Bill Harder 190, 224; 
Sid Meehan 162; Richard Arnold 186; Wayne 
Herreman 166; Andrea Hill 164; Cyn Munday 
166; Bob Langer 188, 206; Ted Modjeski 172; 

Jane Gilbert 160; Judy Schulster 172; Dan Jenkins 186; Tom Guinan 168, 167; Jim Sea-
mandle 170

12/10 Jan Langer 178, 181; Bob Langer 208, 221; Jane Gilbert 165; Chuck Kloeckner 
170; Marc Thompson 184; Dan Jenkins 193, 171; Ken Busch 169; Kevin Todd 187; Tom 
Guinan 180; Jim Seamandle 187, 171, 179; Mike Couza 219; Richard Arnold 169; Harry 
Cole 181, 179, 184

12/17 Tom Guinan 161; Kevin Todd 199, 184; Ted Modjeski 177; Harry Cole 193, 179; 
Judy Sehulster 190; Dan Jenkins 246, 179, 178; Bob Langer 212; Roger Kaufman 167, 168; 
Stephanie Lowe 161; Wayne Harreman 167, 193, 206; Roy Pitts 161, Sid Meehan 182; Dar-
win Becker 182; Mike Mahlhaff 166; Jack Cregar 190, 212; Ken Busch 189

SPLITS PICKED UP IN DECEMBER – Jack Cregar 3-10, Linda 2-5-7; Stephanie Lowe 
5-7; Jan Langer 5-7; Ted Modjeski 5-6; Fred Zrmack 9-10; Bob Langer 2-4-10; Andrea Hill 
5-10; Sid Meehan 5-7, 2-9-10; Ken Busch 4-7-9; Nancy Cole 6-9-10; Jan Sahler 7-8; Andrea 
Hill 3-10; Wayne Herreman 2-4-7-10; Karen Berdine 5-7; Jack Cregar 5-6; 

We are always looking for more bowlers. If you are interested in joining or need more 
information, please call Cyndy Munday 425-218-1105.  Thank you.

Fun Time Ceramics
By Barb Sherer
 Come join us!  Learn a new method of completing a project,  share your expertise, or just 

visit with us.  We’re learning new things, having fun and getting to know our neighbors. 
Plans for February include a beginner class on February 15, 2022 from 9 to noon.  You will 

be able to select from three items: a blue jean mug, a planter or a mushroom.  Of course, you 
don’t have to be a beginner to join us for the class, all are welcome.  Mark your calendar so 
you don’t miss it.

We are planning another outing, this time to San Tan Valley, “gotta” see what’s going on 
in the various ceramic shops around the valley!  Lunch and socializing are on the menu, date 
and restaurant to be determined.

Ceramics is open Tuesday and Thursday from 9 until noon to all Dreamland Villa residents 
with a kee card.  If you don’t live in Dreamland Villa and are 55+, stop in the office and pur-
chase a monthly pass, allowing you to join us for painting and socializing.  You’ve worked 
hard to get to retirement, you’ve earned some fun.  Come join us!

Final Expense Burial Coverage

Takes the Financial Burden Off
of Your Loved Ones at a Very Stressful Time.

Call for additional information

William Gibbs,
Senior Benefits Life Insurance Agent

480-232-4553
AZ Lic# 19081383

Symmetry Financial Group

As a resident of Arizona, you are entitled to more benefits not provided 
by government funds. 
You now have access to a 2021/22 state-regulated program which will 
pay 100% of final expenses up to $35,000 for people 85 years of age 
and younger.

This material is not provided by, nor was it 
approved by the Department of Housing & 
Urban Development (HUD) or by the Federal 
Housing Administration (FHA). 

Sun American Mortgage offers a brighter 
outlook on retirement. Peace of mind, 

enhanced lifestyle, smart financial planning.
Relieve stress. Catch up on bills. Payoff your credit cards. Enjoy your retirement! 

WHY IS SUN AMERICAN MORTGAGE THE RIGHT CHOICE? 
•  Experience. Sun American wrote the first Reverse Mortgage in Arizona 30 years ago.
•  In-house processing, underwriting, and funding  

– which  means a smooth, consistent and stress-free process for you. 
•  CPA available to help structure the best way to involve your home equity  

in your retirement plan, analyzing what is best for your financial future. 
• Concentrates on doing what is best for you.
• A+ BBB rated company. 
•  We make in-home visits statewide;  

Virtual meetings on-line also available. 

WHY A REVERSE MORTGAGE?
•  No loan repayment is required as long as you live in your home.  

Property taxes, insurance and HOA dues must be maintained. 
•  You retain full ownership and title of your home.
• HUD Programs often available. 

RETIRE BETTERWith a 
Reverse Mortgage

480.467.1000
4140 E. Baseline Rd. #206 • Mesa, AZ 85206
800.469.7383 or SunAmerican.com
NMLS#160265 • Mortgage Banker License #AZ BK7548

Se habla
Español

Call Sun American
Mortgage today to 

speak with a licensed 
CPA, Financial 

Planner and Reverse 
Mortgage expert. 
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SELLING YOUR HOME IN 
DREAMLAND VILLA?
We are the BEST husband & wife Realtor team

to get you the most money for your home.

ARIZONA I.Q. REALTY
Paul & Jodi Pelczarski   (480) 777-7898    E-mail: info@weneedtomeet.com

We need to meet Face to Face

Our marketing works with our photos, videos, and we post your home on over 900 Real Estate websites.
We are the Realtors that know how to find the Buyers who will pay you top dollar for your home. 

Avoid predatory investors trying to steal your home's equity.
FREE *** Market analysis of your home's true value ***FREE

We specialize in selling 55+ retirement homes and working with out of state Sellers when needed.
We are here for you every step of the way.

Selling with us is easy because we handle all the details.
A trusted real estate team since 1996 ... Experience Matters!

7650 S McClintock Drive 103-259  Tempe, AZ 85284

Arizona I.Q. Realty
FOR SALE

Paul & Jodi
Pelczarski

480-777-7898
www.weneedtomeet.com

SOLD

CHRISTIAN BASED
THERAPEUTIC MASSAGE

6020 E. Brown Rd, Suite 104
(NE corner of Brown Rd and Recker Rd)

Mesa, AZ 85205
Office #: 480-641-8352

TEXT ONLY: 480-510-4217

TherapeuticMassageAZ.com

NEW CLIENT SPECIAL - 
60 MINUTE MASSAGE FOR $40

Cupping / Medi-Cupping
Synergy Hot Stones
Swedish Massage

Trigger Point Therapy
Deep Tissue Massage

Sports Massage
Reflexology

* GIFT CARDS AVAILABLE *

Ladies’ Bunco 
Night

By Andrea Hill
 Ladies, if you have never played Bunco and are 

curious, do come! It is an easy game to learn and 
one that doesn’t require strict attention, so laughter 
and yakking are allowed, even encouraged. It has 
been changed to a daytime activity. I hope that it 
turns out safer because even I don’t like to drive at 
night.  We will meet at Read Hall at 1 p.m. on the 
third Wednesday of the month.  Hope you can join 
us on Wednesday, February 16. 

   Bring your Key Card to sign in and $2 for prize 
money. If you like, you may bring a snack 

to share and a beverage for yourself.   
Remember that the Dreamland staff 

has issued a request 
that anyone who has 
not been vaccinated 
should wear a mask 
indoors. Thanks for 
your cooperation.

Book Club
By Anita Thompson
Our next book club meeting will be February 3rd 

at 3 PM at Anita’s.   Because of Covid concerns, we 
continue to meet outside, so dress appropriately! The 
two books we will be discussing are books many of 
us, maybe all, have probably read in the past, but we 
thought we might enjoy them again. The Great Gatsby, 
by F Scott Fitzgerald and To Kill a Mockingbird, by 
Harper Lee. Any one is welcome to join us. We have 
interesting discussions and find it has been a good way 
to read books we might not have, and to get to know 
more people from Dream Land Villa. To be honest I 
have not read either of these books so hopefully I am 
in for a treat.  We shall see. 

Senior Techies
by Kay Hawbaker

The “Next Generation 
TV” was held on Wednes-
day, January 19, for  resi-
dents interested in the future 
of streaming.  The purpose of 
these events include:  A so-
cial gathering where people 
could gather to have ques-
tions answered and share 
information regarding com-
puters/laptops, cell phones 
and other digital devices and 
software programs.

Upcoming Computer Club 
Events/Workshops:

“What I learned about 
Zoom doing Q&A” Kay 
Hawbaker, Wednesday, Feb-
ruary 16, 2022, at Read Hall 
10:00 to 11:30 a.m. Cake, 
donuts, coffee and juice pro-
vided. 

Any resident of Dream-
land interested in the chal-
lenge of presenting a pro-
gram or scheduling a speak-
er at one of these monthly 
events, please contact the 
office to get involved. This 
may be the last event of the 
former Dreamland Com-
puter Club. Any remaining 
funds of the club will be 
donated to Dreamland Villa 
Retirement Community op-
erating fund.

Connie’s Accounting Service, Inc. 
480-354-9700 

952 N Sunnyvale, Mesa, AZ 85205 
www.ConniesAccounting.com 

 
CChheecckk  oouutt  mmyy  wweebbssiittee  oorr  ggiivvee  mmee  aa  ccaallll  ttooddaayy!!  

 
 Personal and Business Returns 

 
 Affordable and reliable 

 
 Prepared by an Enrolled Agent 

(EA) with over 20 years experience 
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Dreamland 
Singles Club

By Lu Wald
Our Singles Club members have been 

busy this past month supporting our com-
munity. A very good showing of members 
was seen at both the Town Hall meeting on 
the 8th and the annual meeting on the 15th. 
We’re proud to say that four of our members 
have stepped up to provide their services on 
the Board of Directors. It is clear that we care 
what happens to our community and want to 
keep the wonderful amenities we have been 

privileged to enjoy for 60 years.
January activities included the Hale The-

ater on the 14th, a movie on the 17th, lunch 
and a boat ride at Saguaro Lake on the 19th, 
Dominos on the 21st, the High Tea on the 
26th, the Anniversary Gala on the 29th and 
a free Chandler Pops Symphony on the 30th. 
We still found time to go out for breakfast, 
lunch and dinner and to play Hand & Foot 
on Tuesday afternoons. Providing so many 
different opportunities offers each member 
to pick and choose which activity they wish 
to participate in. We thank our events coor-
dinator, Kathie Chismar, for working so hard 
to provide so much variety. We also had a 
swearing in of new officers:  Secretary, Syd-
ney Clark; Treasurer, Sue Shoemaker; Vice-

President, Kathy Chismar and President, Lu 
Wald. Thanks to Russ Mathias for serving 
as our Treasurer the past 2-3 years. We also 
welcomed Shawn Gilleland from Rural Met-
ro Fire to receive all of the stuffed animals 
collected at our annual Christmas Party in 
December.

February will be packed with more fun 
things to do. We’ll go to the Mesa Commu-
nity College Astronomy center on the 4th, 
the Hale on the 14th, Apache Junction to at-
tend a rodeo on the 25th, take in the Mardi 
Gras Jazz band on the 26th and a movie on 
the 28th. We’ll also dine out at Nana Dee’s 
for breakfast, Pei Wee Asian Kitchen on 
the16th and Cracker Barrel on the 21st for 
dinner. Each Tuesday afternoons finds many 

members playing Hand & Foot at Read Hall. 
And, of course, we always gather for a pot 
luck on the first Tuesday of every month and 
invite guests to come and learn more about 
our club. Our meetings are always on the 
second and fourth Wednesday of each month 
at 9:30 A.M. Anyone is welcome to attend a 
meeting to see if you may want to become 
a member so you can join in our activities. 
Our monthly calendars are always posted on 
the website, and can be found at the office 
and in Read Hall on our bulletin board. And 
of course, by calling 701-527-0146 or 480-
830-6641 or sending an email to singles@
dreamlandvilla.org,  we can answer your 
questions, as well.

WET PAINT
by Alicia Short
Second Annual Fine Artist And Craftsmen Show March 12, 2022
The students in the art department, as well as many of the people who 

make beautiful items from the lapidary, fused glass class, woodshop and 
more, will be showing their work again at the  DVRC Artists and Crafts-
men Show on Saturday, March 12th 2022 from 9:00am to 1:30pm at 
Farnsworth Hall.  

There are so many people in Dreamland Villa who produce beautiful 
works that we want to show them off. Jewelry from the lapidary shop, 
fused glass pieces, quilts, wood workers and more will be on display and 
many will have items for sale. 

Refreshments will be available for a donation; entry and parking is free.  
Also you could have a chance to win some prizes.  Students and instruc-
tors donate paintings and other items for a raffle drawing. Demonstrations 
will give attendees a good look at works being done.  

In March an open painting afternoon will be held on Monday from 1pm 
to 4pm.  No instructions and no fees.   It’s a time to paint with other artists 
and is limited to 12 people. 

If you have a craft or art technique you are willing to teach in the fall, 
please email Alicia at artroom@dreamlandvilla.org.  Check out our of-
ferings in the September and October issues of the Citizen and on the 
Dreamland Villa website for new class in the fall.

Dreamland Ladies 
Golf

by Kay Hawbaker
The “Winter Holiday Luncheon” was held at Roch-

ester’s in the Club House in Sunland Village at 11:30 
a.m. on Tuesday, January 18, which was also a Gen-

eral Meeting to review the rules of the February Tournament. There were 
sixteen members in attendance. Still some players were cautious about 
attending indoor gatherings. Our treasurer was not able to attend, but she 
sent the Treasurer’s report. This included: the club giving Larry Olson a 
Christmas gift card for his faithful score keeping for the club; and Ruth 
Cline’s (who has moved to Florida) refund for dues paid being donated 
back to the club.

The League plays at 12:16 p.m. each Thursday afternoon at Royal 
Palms Golf Course until the end of the season. The Award Presentation is 
scheduled for March 24 at 5:00 p.m. at Read Hall. The following Thurs-
day there is a regular optional day of golf. After that, some players con-
tinue to play making tee times which work for them.  Please feel free to 
contact the office for contact information if you are new to the area and 
are looking for other players who enjoy getting outside for a game of golf.

Bocce!!
Bocce!!!
Bocce!!!!

Come to 
Farnsworth Hall

Tuesdays,
Thursdays and

Saturdays at 
9:00 am

to Play Bocce!
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FEBRUARY MONTHLY EVENTS

	 SUNDAY	 MONDAY	 TUESDAY	 WEDNESDAY	 THURSDAY	 FRIDAY	 SATURDAY

LEGEND
R - Read Hall

R-A - Read Hall Fellowship Room 
R-B - Read Hall Fellowship Room

R -"__" Read Hall Activity Room
R-O - Outdoor Activity

F - Farnsworth Hall 
F-O - Farnsworth Outdoor Activity

For an up-to-date listing of current 
events and activities, please go to 

our website calendar: 
www.dreamlandvilla.org

20222022

			   1	 2	 3	 4	 5	

6	 7	 8	 9	 10	 11	 12

13	 14	 15	 16	 17	 18	 19	

20	 21	 22	 23	 24	 25	 26	

27	 28

7:30 AM	 R
Coffee Social

5:00 PM	 R
Dreamland Villa PotLuck

10:30 AM	 R
Card Bingo
5:30 PM	 R
Minnesota Pot Luck

7:00 AM - 8:00 PM	 R-9
Board Elections
10:00 AM	 R
DVRC Board Meeting

10:00 AM	 R
DVRC Study Session 

9:30 AM	 R
Singles Club Meeting

10:00 AM	 R
Computer Club Zoom Info 
Meeting
1:00 PM	 R
Women's Bunco
All Day	 F
Farnsworth Pool Closed 
for Maint.

10:30 AM	 R
Card Bingo

9:30 AM	 R
Singles Club Meeting
All Day	 R
Read Hall Pool Closed 
for Maint.

 
 

   

		  MONDAY PM	 TUESDAY PM	 WEDNESDAY PM	 THURSDAY PM	 FRIDAY PM	 SATURDAY PM

DAILY EVENTS	 MONDAY AM	 TUESDAY AM	 WEDNESDAY AM	 THURSDAY AM	 FRIDAY AM	 SATURDAY AM

Aquacise Class         
8:00 - 8:45 	 R-O   
Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Pickle Ball         
8:30 	 R-O
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 HS
Woodshop
9:00 - 11:30	 R-10
Fused Glass          
9:30 - Noon 	 R-7      

Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Pickle Ball          
8:30 	 R-O
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 HS
Woodshop
9:00 - 11:30	 R-10
Fused Glass          
9:30 - Noon 	 R-7 

Aquacise Class         
8:00 - 8:45 	 R-O
Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Bocce Ball        
9:00 - 11:00	 F-O
Fun Time Ceramics        
9:00 - Noon	 R-7
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 HS
Woodshop
9:00 - 11:30	 R-10

Cards - Bridge         
1:00 - 4:00 	 R-A
Singles Cards         
1:00 - 4:00 	 R-B
Woodshop
1:00 - 4:00	 R-10
Texas Hold 'Em         
6:00 	 R-8

Aquacise Class         
8:00 - 8:45 	 R-O
Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Bocce Ball        
9:00 	 F-O
Fun Time Ceramics        
9:00 - Noon	 R-7
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 HS
Woodshop
9:00 - 11:30	 R-10

Cards - Euchre          
1:00 - 4:00 	 R-A
Cards - Whist         
1:00 - 4:00 	 R-B
Fused Glass 
1:00 - 3:00	 R-7
Woodshop
1:00 - 4:00	 R-10

Aquacise Class         
8:00 - 8:45 	 R-O
Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Pickle Ball          
8:30 	 R-O
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 H
Woodshop
9:00 - Noon	 R-10
5 Cent Poker
10:00 - 2:00	 R-8

Cards- Hand & Foot
1:00 - 4:00 	 R-B
Fused Glass
1:00 - 3:00 	 R-7
Woodshop
1:00 - 4:00	 R-10
Fused Glass
6:00 - 8:00 	 R-7

Cards - 500          
1:00 	 R-A
Quilting Club 
1:00 - 4:00	 R
Woodshop
1:00 - 4:00	 R-10
Pickleball         
6:00 - 8:00 	 R-O

Lapidary        
8:00 - 11:30	 R-6
Woodshop
9:00 - 11:30	 R-10
Help Services
9:00 - Noon	 HS

February Weekly Activities

Cards - Cribbage          
1:00 	 R-B
Woodshop
1:00 - 4:00	 R-10
Bowling          
3:00 	 R-O

Pinochle 
1:00	 R-B

Bocce Ball        
9:00 	 F-O

For a full, up to date list of events,
go to www.Dreamlandvilla.org

7:30 AM	 R
Coffee Social

4:00 PM	 R
Dreamland Villa Happy 
Hour

10:00 AM	 R
New Resident Information 
Social
2:00 PM	 F
Brad Fitch-John Denver/
Gordon Lightfoot Concert

5:30 PM	 F
Concert Under the Stars- 
Cold Shott



Dreamland Villa Citizen • February 202214     

Appliance Repair
Appliance Services

Quality appliance repair at 
affordable prices. Family 
owned and operated. Ask 

about our 10% senior 
discount. Call Furrow 

Appliance Repair  
480-256-9735.

Cleaning Services
“Appearance Counts” 

Window Cleaning. 
Professional service since 
1995. We pay attention to 
detail! $90 up to 20 panes. 

$120 up to 30 panes. Includes 
inside & out. $3 each for 

screen cleaning. We provide 
the best value! Bonded & 

Insured. A+ BBB. 
480-584-1643.

Mike Knudsen’s Window 
Cleaning

480-808-2441 Cleanings 
include screens and tracks. 
Always professional and 

friendly. 25+ years of 
experience. Ask about 

exterior house and patio 
cleaning.

Carpet Cleaning 
Much better than Steam! 

Thorough / Fast Drying. Vac, 
pre-treat, scrub, clean, rinse 

and vac.
Open Areas of 2 Rooms 

Only $50 Complete! Owner/
operator 35+yrs. Dennis 

Coats 480-354-0866.

READER NOTICE: Under Arizona law, all residential and commercial contractors are required to be licensed by the state unless they fall under 
the handyman exemption for projects which require no building permit and are less than $1000 for the total contract price. In addition, homeowners 
using licensed residential contractors may have access to the Residential Contractors Recovery Fund if the contractor is unable and/r unwilling to 
perform the job and if alternative dispute resolutions available through the Registrar are unsuccessful. For m ore information or to verify the license 

status of an Arizona contractor, call (602) 542-1525, (888) 271-9286 (toll-free outside Maricopa County) or visit www.rc.state.az.us.

Want to REACH 23,000 
households in 6 active adult 

community news
publications?

Call today for more
information!

480-361-4431

Classified Ads Work!
Cost for a classified ads is 

$18 for 30 words or less. Add 
a box for only $2. 

480-361-4431

House Cleaning & Windows 
Honest, dependable and 
reasonable. 10+ years’ 

experience. References.  
Roxie 602-689-1353. 
Home Services

Roofing and Awnings Shingle 
& Tile roofs, awnings, 

coatings, flat roofs, patios and 
repairs. Licensed, bonded, 

and insured. ROC# 297093. 
Janoes Construction has 
been serving the valley for 

over 50 years. Call for a free 
estimate today. 

480-217-9946. Military and 
senior discounts.

Patio, Garage & Driveway
Epoxy & Flagstone Coatings. 

Local, Family Owned & 
Operated. 18+ years in Mesa. 

Always Free Estimates. 
Licensed ROC 165692, 

Bonded & Insured.
Call Today 480-890-1141. 
www.amazoncoatings.com

Keith’s Home Maintenance 
No job too big. Interior & 

exterior painting. Plumbing, 
electrical, locks, drywall 
re-pair, fixtures, flooring, 

carpentry and more. Call for 
free estimate. 480-225-9187.
Weatherproof Roofing & 

Painting 
Roof leaks fixed, New Roofs, 

Roof Repairs/Coatings, 
Exterior House Painting.
Senior Citizen Discounts.  

480-823-1138 / 800-230-5341 
Family owned & operated.
Licensed, Bonded, insured, 

BBB A+ Accredited. 

Built-Rite Masonry Serving 
your communities for over 25 
years. Concrete-Block-Brick-
Pavers-Gates. We Do It All. 
Free Estimates. Call Richard 

at 602-692-7898  
RWB Plumbing, Inc. 

Plumber. Licensed, Bonded, 
Insured. ROC#178767.

Call 480-332-1457.
Home Remodeling & 
Rain Gutter Specialist
AZ Rooms, Dual Pane, 
Replacement Windows, 

Aluminum & Vinyl Siding
& Trim, Seamless Rain 
gutters; 30 colors. Very 

Reliable. Licensed & Bonded.
ROC #114475 George  

480-820-8711.  
We love small jobs.

PlumbSmart Heating and 
Air Conditioning

Free service calls + Free A/C 
diagnostic w/ repair. Quality 

affordable Furnace repair, 
Heating &,

Cooling service. BBB 
A+Rated &, NATE-Certified 

technicians. Senior &, Vet 
discounts, 3-Ton

AC unit only $4,995 
including installation. 

Licensed, bonded &, insured 
ROC289252. 

Call 480-424-5532.
Mazon’s Air Conditioning 

& Heating Service Only 
$18.95 for a complete

check-up. Includes 20 point 
check plus service complete 

unit. Expert service and 
repairs or unit replacement. 

Licensed & Bonded. 
480-966-7794 or
602-579-1012.

Mazon’s Plumbing Expert 
service and repairs. Free 
water heater inspections.

All plumbing repairs. Sewer 
and drains unclogged. Water 

heaters, faucets, garbage
disposals, toilets, water leaks. 

Licensed & Bonded.
480-966-7794 or  
602-579-1012.

East Valley Plumbing
Always on time, 

independently owned & 
operated with over 30 years 

of experience providing 
our customers with quality 

service at reasonable prices. 
I specialize in slab leaks, 

sewer & drain. Smoke 
testing, (smelly pipes) 

trenchless excavation, water 
heaters and much more. Free 
estimates, discounts, licensed, 

*bonded*, insured.  R.O.C. 
#267828, PH: 480-255-7325.

PlumbSmart Plumbing 
Repair and Repipe Service

Free estimates - no trip 
charge! $49 drain cleaning, 

$189 garbage disposal 
includes installation. 

Affordable full service 
plumber voted #1 in Mesa. 

Senior & Vet discounts. 
Licensed, bonded & insured 

ROC223709.
Call 480-409-7062

Garage Door Service
Senior discounts. Veteran 

owned. BBB Accredited. My 
Garage Guys. 480-630-3638.

Dumping Dave
I haul it all. Yard debris, junk,

appliances, furniture, home
cleanouts. Whatever you

need cleaned up and hauled
away. Dependable and 

Honest.
I’m a Mesa 6th grade

teacher working his 2nd job.
Dave 480-369-5182.

Home Care Services
Health Care

Need care? Are tasks getting 
uneasy to do; driving, 

grocery, doctors, personal 
care, safety, organizing, 

health care? So many things 
we can do. Call and tell us 
your needs. 480-241-1351.

Tania and Anne.

Painting
Mel Thompson Painting

We do it All! Exterior, interior 
painting, wallpaper removal, 

drywall repair and more. Over 
40 years’ experience. Call for 
a free bid. Mel 480-983-0585. 

Licensed, Bonded, Insured.
Landscape Services

Designing Arizona 
Landscape Specializing in 
complete desert landscape 
and sprinkler install/repair,

trimming, blowing, removal, 
rock, lighting. Low Prices 
for Seniors. A+ rating with 

The Better Business Bureau. 
Perfect record with the 
Arizona Registrar of 

Contractors. Arizona License 
#243110. Bonded & Insured. 

Free estimates. 
480-380-9966.

Raul's Clean-up & Tree 
Services 

15% Discount. Yard Clean-
Up, Tree Topping, Trimming 
or Removal, Blowing, Spread 
Gravel, Trash Removal. Free 
Estimates. Affordable Rates, 

All Work Guaranteed.
480-553-4285

Sprinkler Repair
Designing Arizona 

Landscape Specializing 
in all phases of Sprinkler 

Repair, PVC, Drip Systems, 
Trouble Shooting. Low 

prices for Seniors. A+ rating 
with The Better Business 

Bureau. Perfect record with 
the Arizona Registrar of 

Contractors. Arizona License 
#243110. Bonded & Insured. 

Free Estimates:
480-380-9966.

Valley Lawn Sprinkler Co. 
Established 1970. Install/

repair: Drip systems, 
sprinklers, valves, timers, 

landscape and Malibu
lighting. Underground valve 

and wire locating. Free 
estimates and professional 

evaluation of sprinkler 
systems. Call Don Shinke 

480-969-0117 or  
480-215-6134.

Full Service Sprinkler 
Repair & Installation

Specializing in all 
aspects of sprinkler and 
drip system repair and 

installation.  Timers, valves, 
leaks, backflow devices, 

troubleshooting, etc.  
Licensed, bonded & insured 
for your protection, 2 year 
warranties.  Guaranteed 
lowest priced licensed 

contractor.  Flawless ROC 
record #243662.  Call Mike 
Smith at 480-233-1009 or 
schedule online at www.
iRepairSprinklers.com
Miscellaneous

Diversity Singles Club - 
Come join us every Monday 

at JB Restaurant (Power/
Main) at 8:30 a.m. to enjoy 

social activities, dine-outs and 
meeting new people.

Locksmith Who has your 
keys? Want to re-key your 

home? Locked yourself out? 
Need help installing new 

locks? Give me a call. Local 
locksmith with reasonable 

rates.
Mark 480-225-0284.

Professional Notary Service
I come to you! Debbie Miller 

Notary. Call or text
303-301-4514. Email 

debmiller1412@gmail.com

Chaparro’s Landscaping Service

Francisco Chaparro

602-761-8710

Free Estimates
Checks Accepted

●Residential 
●Palms Trimmed 
●Tree Expert 
●Irrigation
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ROC170197

Call Today

480-396-3705480-396-3705
check us out at 

www.honestairconditioning.net

0%
Financing 
Available

$50
Tune Up

Expires Feb. 1st, 2021
Call for details - 480-396-3705

SRP Rebates 
Available
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Valentine’s Savings Event

Meet Patrick Thomas, Nationally Known Hearing Instrument Specialist

Patrick Thomas has over 27 years of experience helping 
the hearing community. Mr. Thomas is one of the most 
successful hearing aid experts in the country. He has 
helped people find the best solution for their hearing 
difficulties for over 27 years. 

Mr. Thomas understands all the consequences resulting from 
untreated hearing loss. He has helped thousands overcome 
their hearing loss. Mr. Thomas will be able to answer your 
hearing health questions and show you how today’s 
invisible hearing solutions are the best we’ve ever seen.*

Call Today! (480) 835-7892

(480) 835-7892  •  www.abchearingaids.com
ABC Hearing Center  

7165 E University Drive, Bldg. 17, Suite 167, Mesa, AZ

REWARD! Candidates selected will receive tremendous savings due to their participation.

If your evaluation shows hearing improvement with the new Evolv AI hearing aids, you may choose to 

retain them and receive up to $1,500 OFF the suggested retail price! Participants who choose to keep 

the hearing aids will also receive FREE in‑office maintenance for the life of the hearing aids.

Discover Evolv AI
Our best hearing instruments just got better:

• Superior sound quality and clarity to 
hear comfortably in any environment 

•  Streaming of phone calls, music and messages from 
your smartphonedirectly to your hearing aids

• Convenient adjustments to your 
hearing aids without an office visit

• 24 hours of superior hearing 
on one charge* 

Starkey, Starkey logo and Evolv are registered trademarks of Starkey Laboratories, Inc.  Evolv logo is a trademark of Starkey Laboratories, Inc. ©2022 Starkey Laboratories, Inc. All Rights Reserved .  12/21  811224717

Are you, or someone you know, struggling with hearing loss?
We need 36 people with difficulty hearing, especially in noisy situations, 
to evaluate the new style in digital technology from Starkey. We will 
perform thorough hearing consultations FREE of charge to ALL callers. 
We will then choose 36 qualified candidates for this program.

3 DAYS ONLY! Tuesday – Thursday • February 15th - 17th

WANTED: 
36 People
to try the latest digital 

technology in hearing aids

Most  Insurances Accepted

Up to $1500 OFF MSRP
on any set of Starkey Evolv AI hearing aids
Cannot be combined with other offers. Expires 2/17/22

FREE BATTERIES for up to 5 years!
With purchase of a new hearing system. Limit one voucher per 

customer. Expires 2/17/22


